
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Svitek,  
 
 
I would like to thank you for the wonderful opportunity that you provided me. I would 
never have been able to go on a trip like this is if the opportunity had never come long. I 
had many challenges that made me a bit stronger on Outward Bound. I climbed higher 
than I thought I could. I crossed rivers multiple times and enjoyed it. I have made many 
friends and I continue to speak to them even though we’re miles away from me. I cried, 
laughed and joked the whole time. Even though I wanted to go home the second day, I 
am glad I stayed. It was worth it.  
 
I would like to go again some time in the future. I still read my journal and think back on 
those two weeks that I was out there. I talk a lot about you guys and how much I 
appreciate the opportunity given by you. I could not thank you enough. 
 
I do many things that I did while I was out there. I talk about my friends, instructors and 
the things we came across. Sometimes, I wish that I was out there enjoying nature and 
getting to see it hands on. I walked through just about anything. I would not trade that 
experience for the world.  
 
Thank you so much.  
 
 Sincerely, 
 Petrina Sanchez    
 


